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Notice is hereby given that the Crook County Planning Commission will hold a Site Visit at 2:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 24th, at the subject property 3530 NE Lone Pine Rd., Redmond.  
 
Record Number: 217-23-000246-PLNG An application to the Crook County Planning Commission by 
agent Tom Koue for property owner Paul Terrell to host 11 Agri-tourism events on an approximate 87-
acre parcel. The property is identified as 1414290000200; the property address is 19221 NW O’Neil Hwy, 
and the O’Neil Arena has an existing address of 3530 NE Lone Pine Rd., Redmond. The property is zoned 
Exclusive Farm Use (EFU-2). 
 
Meet at the subject property:  

 

Site visit guidelines: 
The purpose of the site visit is to allow Planning Commission members to get an overview of the physical 
attributes, topography and other aspects of the site.  Questions will be limited to those relating to site 
characteristics. Questions related to comprehensive plan and zoning code criteria will be addressed 
during the public hearing process.  
 
Please call 541-447-3211 if you have questions. 

Entrance 
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